
Welcome to the first newsletter of the 2020-2021 academic year. What a half term it has been! 

The pupils have been a credit to us and have settled into their new routines very well, allowing good quality 
learning and teaching to continue. Weôve managed to keep some of the extra-
curricular activities running so that pupils continue to have a rounded education 
and you will see in this newsletter the pupils taking part in activities such as the 
Duke of Edinburgh expeditions. Year 11 have embraced their return to school 
and are throwing themselves into their revision sessions and exam preparation. 
Year 7ôs have transitioned into secondary life well and have enjoyed a full     
curriculum. It is great to see how the staff have adapted things to ensure fun 
lessons can still take place without the use of some specialised spaces. 

We are adapting well to a new way of working and are finding ways to ensure 
that our pupils continue to get the most out of their time at school. This ranges 
from a virtual Bowlandôs Got Talent to a virtual careers fair, giving pupils the 
opportunities to shine and develop. We will also be looking at hosting our first 
virtual parents evening next half term in our aim to work closely with parents 
even when access to school is an issue. 

I would once again like to thank all parents and carers for their continued support of the school and the  
patience you have shown whilst we adapt to our new way of working. This is a challenging time but the way 
everyone has pulled together as a community reminds us of the reasons why Bowland is such a special 
school. I would like to wish everyone a happy and safe half term break and we look forward to welcoming 
the pupils back to school on Monday 2nd November. 
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